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NEW DATES FOR 2016 ORIENTATION PROGRAMME AND MATRICULATION 

CEREMONY 

 

This is to inform the University community that new dates have been fixed for the 

orientation programme and matriculation ceremony for newly admitted students 

2015/2016 academic session as follows:  

 

A. ORIENTATION PROGRAMME: Wednesday, 16 March, 2016 

       Time:  8.00am 

        Venue:  International Conference Centre 

 

B.  MATRICULATION CEREMONY: Thursday, 17 March, 2016 

       Time:  10.00am 

       Venue:  International Conference Centre 

 

For full and active participation in the all-important programmes, the TWO 

DATES have been declared LECTURE FREE DAYS FOR FRESH 

UNDERGRADUATE STUDENTS. 

 

It is pertinent to reiterate that all matriculants, including postgraduate students, who 

are not graduates of the University of Ibadan must present themselves for 

Matriculation. 

 

Matriculants must be formally dressed and seated in the International Conference 

Centre not later than 9:30am. ANY STUDENT who is not properly dressed and 

seated by 9:30am will not be allowed into the Hall.  

 



Academic gowns and caps are to be collected from the Faculties (Deans’ Offices) 

from Tuesday, 15 March, 2016. 

 

The academic gowns and caps must be returned immediately after the Ceremony. 

Defaulters may be prevented from writing the 2015/2016 First Semester 

Examinations. 

 

The Matriculation Register will be signed in the Faculties (Deans’ Offices) except the 

College of Medicine Matriculants, who will sign the Register at the venue of the 

ceremony. 

 

Management appreciates the cooperation of all members of the community. 

 

PLEASE NOTE:   

Parents should please note that ONLY ACCREDITED PHOTOGRAPHERS with 

endorsed tags by the University would be allowed to operate at the Matriculation 

venue, and non-accredited personal Photographers would be disallowed for security 

reasons. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 

Registrar 
 


